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All Saints Primary School  
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W/E 13th May 2022 
Dear All, 
 
Congratulations to our Year 6 pupils for all of their focus, determination and sheer hard work during their 
SATs this week. Every one of them did us proud. Year 2 SATs will start next week, however, this is a much 
more low key affair where pupils will be taken out in small groups: many will not even know that they have 
taken a test. 
 
As I write this, I have fingers crossed that the school driveway will be finished by the end of the day and 
that the fences will be removed. Thanks to everyone for being so understanding whilst the driveway work 
has been ongoing: it has been quite a disruption. Over half term, work is starting on a running track / 
nature trail which will meander around the perimeter of the school field. We are really looking forward to 
seeing this complete. We also have our fingers crossed that all the decarbonisation work will be finished 
during half term. 
 
The Wurzels – Saturday 11th June   
Please buy your Wurzels tickets for the biggest fund-raising event that we have EVER organised. I know 
that a lot of children in the School Choir, who are performing just before the main act, would love to take 
part. In addition, many pupils are extremely keen to help out on their class stands – but they will need their 
parents with them. So please support your children and the school by buying tickets. Remember all money 
raised goes back into enriching the education of your children! 
 
Class Photographs 
Class photos and Yr 6 Leavers photos are taking place on this coming Monday (16th May). Could you please 
make sure your child(ren) comes to school with their school sweatshirt or cardigan.  
 
Jubilee Celebrations 
Thursday 26th May will be a non-school uniform day in exchange for a donation of a raffle prize (bottles or 
suitable alternative). This will coincide with a morning of Jubilee celebrations. Chartwells, our school meal 
providers, will also be offering a Jubilee Celebration Meal of party food on that day. Booking can be made 
via www.dorset.mealselector.co.uk 
 
In the afternoon, Sapphire Class will be going to Sherborne Girls School to watch a performance of Wind in 
the Willows. 
 
Free Cricket Session 
Sherborne Cricked Club are offering free cricket coaching for our Year 4, 5 & 6 pupils on the morning of 
Wednesday 1st June. To find out more about this fantastic opportunity, please see the attached poster.   
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Village Litter Pick Initiative Reminder  
As part of their Class Community Project, the brilliant Ruby Class are organising a village Litter Pick on 
Monday 16th May between 2-3pm and we would love it if you could join us. Remember to come armed 
with suitable gloves. Please also help us spread the word. 
 
Pumpkin Growing Competition 
The PTA are running as pumpkin growing competition that will be judged at Halloween. Seeds will be 
available from the school office for 50p. Additionally, there are strawberry plants available for 50p each 
(again from the office). This is not for a competition but funds will go to the PTA. 
 
COVID-19 Vaccination 
For your information, healthy 5 to 11 year olds are now being offered COVID-19 vaccinations in vaccination 
centres, pharmacies, GPs and walk-in centres. Vaccinations can be booked online.  

 
Have a restful weekend, 
 
Nigel  


